Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on September 4, 2013 and the meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m.  The members present were Terry Brown, Mike Garthaus, Mike Steffa, and Jackie Kraft.  Claude Graeff was present to discuss organizational development issues.  The minutes of the last board meeting were approved as printed without corrections.  

No officer reports or committee chair reports were given.

Project ideas for the ISU students were discussed.  The main areas of focus for the students will be online payments, fund raising, and outreach.

Terry Brown is looking into t-shirts for FOE.  

Jackie Kraft has static stickers of the FOE logo.

Jackie Kraft is getting the volunteer of the year award purchased.

There was discussion regarding changing the membership category structure.

Claude Graeff discussed several fund raising ideas and will generate a list for prioritization.  Claude will be working with the ISU students on fund raising.  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  


Mike Garthaus

